Jt H + e Blast



Attention All Youth and Amateur Members

The Pinto Heritage Foundation would like to announce the Youth/Amateur Scholarship application and information is now available on our website in two places. You may find it under the "Youth" tab on the main page of our website, pinto.org or you may find it on the Pinto Heritage Foundation page, pintoheritage.org, under "Scholarships" and then under "Applications".

This is a great opportunity for those starting college next year and may be in need of financial aid. There are five different scholarships available and they include: the Phil Sandusky Memorial Scholarship, Orren Mixer Scholarship, Billie Cousins Memorial Scholarship, Pinto Heritage Foundation Scholarship and the Rick McMasters Memorial Scholarship.

Applicants must be at least a high school senior and be enrolled or have applied for fulltime enrollment at an accredited post secondary educational institution. Application sections include: personal information sheet, a series of questions, an essay, an official transcript and two letters of recommendation.

The applications must be postmarked by January 15th of 2015. The recippients will be notified by February 5th and will be announced at the Pinto Horse Association annual convention.

If you have any questions regarding the application, please contact:

Emily Wolf Youth, Amateur & International Programs 405-491-0111 ext. 222 ewolf@pinto.org



